Nadia

Khan

From: Liz Caan <liz@lizcaan.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:18 AM
To: Neil Cronin

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: Re: 632 Commonwealth Avenue

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Thank you Neil,
Yes, please postpone my hearing until April 28th. | will post signs this evening and drop off a check.
Stay well,

Liz

Liz Caan | Principal/Partner
Liz Caan & Co.

Phone: 617.244.0424 x705
Web: www.lizcaan.com
Address: 1064 & 1066 Centre St. Newton, MA 02459

ElEIEE

On Mar 24, 2020, at 11:14 AM, Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov> wrote:

Hi Liz, per our conversation, please reply all to this email asking to postpone the public hearing until
April 28™. As we discussed, | believe members of the public will be able to comment because the
hearing has already been noticed and advertised. Since this is a virtual meeting, | think it might be best
to at least “attend” the hearing to hear any public comment. | placed the two public hearing signs
behind the drop box outside the main entrance to City Hall (entrance with the fountain). Please place
the $40 check for the signs in an envelope labeled “Planning/ISD” in the drop box. Please email me
pictures of the signs when they are installed and let me know if you have any questions. Thanks. -Neil

Neil Cronin

Senior Planner

City of Newton

Planning & Community Development
617-796-1141
NCronin@newtonma.gov

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is
public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.



